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MUSIC 

SPAIN 
 

We went to the Asturian coast in northern Spain to hunt 
for dinosaur footprints, drink cider, talk to the animals and 
mess about on the beach. Bridget and Matthew went 
canoeing, 

 

In the Easter holidays 
we took a trip to 
Jersey, “glamping” 
amongst the lemurs at 
the Durrell Zoo 

JERSEY 

Matthew has been 
promoted to the ‘B’ 
team in rugby and is 
now kitted out with 
scrum hat, gum 
shield and new 
boots. They won their 
first away match too. 

SCHOOL 

MET LINE TRIP 

Our bid in the school 
auction for a ride on a Met 
Line train was successful.  
What’s so special about a 
ride on the Met Line? 

Well, we were 
sitting up front 
with the driver, 
for the whole 
journey from 
Harrow to 
Aldgate, out to 
Amersham and 
back to Harrow. 

The Ridgeway finished, 
Bridget and her friend Sue 
are tackling the North 
Downs.  With them both 
working full-time it might 
take a bit longer. 
With several work options 
next year some careful 
thinking is required. 

WALKING AND WORKING 

James is now well into his 
GCSEs and choosing A 
levels for the following 
year.  He’s planning 
another two periods of 
work experience at the 
London Natural History 
Museum in 2014.   

Matthew still enjoys 
his guitar and has a 
new teacher.  He 
played for the church 
anniversary, and has 
been to several Rock 
Band Workshops with 
his friends. 
Malcolm continues 
with piano lessons, but 
hasn’t (yet) played in 
public. 

The lemurs 
view of our 
‘Pods’ and 
our view of 
the lemurs 

Happy 
Christmas  
to all our 

friends and 
family 


